
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/140/2021-22             Date: 2nd February, 2022.

 

 

Dear Member,

 

Ministry of Commerce, Govt. of India has issued Notification No. 53/2015-2020 dated

1
st

 February, 2022 regarding extension of last date for submission of application for scrip based

FTP schemes. The notification can be accessed by clicking on the following link.

 

Click here

 

 

With kind regards,

 

Suresh Ramrakhiani

Chief Executive Officer
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